Report from Director Bob Taylor, our FSWG Rep.

For those who were unable to view the meeting, | will attempt a brief recap since no SOI
determinations were made.

Mark Bramfitt opened with with the following points concerning the meeting:
1. They would not be amending any spheres at the meeting.

2. Spheres of Influence are road maps for future reorganizations.

3. Spheres of Influence can be amended or changed in the future.

He went on to explain that he had 3 types of SOI proposals, The FSWG recommendations,
LAFCO Staff proposals (with more to come) and individual agency requests. While there was little
discussion of the SOI requests it was apparent that ambulance districts enter into any LAFCO
SOl discussion. Mr. Bramfitt's staff report indicated he was seeking direction from the
Commission on further work on the proposals. After a lengthy discussion on whether the LAFCO
policy committee or an Ad-Hoc group be appointed, The commission determined that an Ad-Hoc
and LAFCO staff will meet with the FSWG to discuss the proposals.

If you have any questions about the 73 page document of SOI requests it can be downloaded

at http://sonomalafco.org/Calendar/Regular-Commission-Meeting-October-7-2020/

If you are unable to download and have specific question about your district feel free to call me.

Bob Taylor
(707) 953-7242



